
Email received from Dr. M. Tiwari: 
 
To whomsoever it may concern 
 
Dear Sir 
 
Please find enclosed herewith a recommendation for Dr.Meenakshi Sharma 
for the position of a post-doctoral fellow at the Biocomplexity 
Institute, Indiana 
 
Yours sincerely 
Dr. Manisha Tiwari 
Research Scientist, Lecturer 
Dr. BR Ambedkar Center for Biomedical Research University of Delhi 
Delhi-110 007 India 
 
 
Recommendation 
 
I take great pleasure in recommending Dr. Meenakshi Sharma for a post- 
doctoral fellowship at the Biocomplexity Institute. I have known Ms.  
Meenakshi Sharma since the last eight years. Ms. Meenakshi Sharma 
completed her Ph.D. degree under my supervision. She is a hard working 
and sincere student. She has a natural aptitude for experimental work. 
Despite having a background in Zoology and Toxicology, she successfully 
carried out her research work, which involved a considerable amount of 
organic synthesis.  
She has worked on developing compounds for treating hyperlipidemia. Two 
Indian patents have been filed on her work and the process of filing an 
International patent is underway. 
 
Ms. Meenakshi Sharma is able to get along well with her colleagues and 
has impressed us with her dedicated efforts towards her work. 
 
Ms. Meenakshi Sharma was employed as  a teaching assistant  during the 
course of her Ph.D program.  She gave instructions for a variety of 
practical courses including, Toxicology, Organic Chemistry, Immunology 
and Genetics,  which form part of the M.Sc program in Biomedical 
Sciences,  at our Institute 
 
She has several publications to her credit and if given an opportunity 
she will do extremely well and will prove to be an asset,  in any 
research laboratory. 
 
 
D. Manisha Tiwari 
 


